
City of Alamogordo 

Starting Monday, August 6, 2018, City crews will 

be closing two lanes going Eastbound on Indian Wells Road. The lanes will be closed off between  

N. Scenic Dr. and Carmel Dr. There is an ongoing leak in the area and City crews will be replacing 

the line, backfilling a trench, and re-surfacing the road.  

During the time of utility work, Indian Wells will be a divided two lane road; the Southern lane 

will be used for motorists traveling Eastbound and the Northern lane will be used for motorists  

traveling Westbound, both lanes being on the North end of Indian Wells Rd.  

We ask all motorists to be extra cautious while going through the traffic control/work area, or seek an 

alternative route during this short period of time. The lane closures are expected to be shut down for 

approximately 3-4 days. With that said, unforeseen issues may arise, but please be aware city crews 

will be working hard to get the project completed as quickly as possible so normal traffic can resume. 

Thank you all for your patience and cooperation with City Utility Crews. 

 

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   

http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Contact for this Release 

Ron Borunda 

Utility Maintenance Supervisor 

575-439-4247 

rnborunda@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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